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VOTE SHEET 

MAY 21, 2002 

RE: Docket No. 010743-TL - Petition for review of proposed numbering plan 
relief for'the 407/321 area codes by Neustar, Inc., as North American 
Numbering Plan Administrator (NANPA), on behalf of Florida 
telecommunications industry. 

ISSUE 4: What type of mechanisms, not previously considered, if any, should 
t h e  Commission approve to address Volusia County's area code and local 
dialing issues, and if so, when? 
RECOMMENDATION: Based on the evidence in the record, it appears that there 
are no viable mechanisms to address Volusia County's area code and local 
dialing issues. Hence, the Commission should take no action at this time. 
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ISSUE 5: Pursuant to the Florida Statutes, FCC delegated authority, or 
both, does the Commission have the authority to require telecommunications 

. carriers to place 386 numbers in their Sanford exchange to allow customers 
in the Osteen area to get new lines and migrate their existing services to 
the 386 numbers? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. Pursuant to the Florida Statutes, FCC delegated 
authority, or both, the Commission does have the authority to require 
telecommunications carriers to place 386 numbers in their Sanford exchange 
to allow customers in the Osteen area to get new lines and migrate their 
existing services to the 386 numbers. 

ISSUE 6: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: If staff’s recommendation in Issue 4 is approved, there 
would be no remaining issues and the docket should be closed. 


